
February 1, 2022 

Regarding Media Reports 

 In some media reports, it was reported that Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) is considering 

selling shares of its wholly owned subsidiary, Sogo & Seibu Co., Ltd. 

 As indicated in the "Medium-Term Management Plan 2021-2025" announced in July last year, the 

Company is examining all possibilities including the sales of shares of Sogo & Seibu Co., Ltd. about its 

business portfolio, but nothing has been decided as to the content of the report. 
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